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Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Residential Burglaries 

017th District (Albany Park) 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of several Residential Burglaries that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 017th District (Albany Park) on Bt. 1711, from Bryn Mawr to Devon, 
and Kedzie to Cicero. In these burglaries, the offender(s) forcibly entered the 
residence through a door or window and removed property. In some of these 
burglaries, the homeowners were out of town. 
  
Incident times and locations: 

• 6100 block of N. Bernard from January 9 -11, 2017 between 1:30pm on the 9th, 
and 2:00pm on the 11th. 

• 6000 block of N. Lawndale on January 20, 2017 at 4:15pm. 

• 4500 block of W. Bryn Mawr on January 24, 2017 at 4:20pm. 

• 6100 block of N. Keating on January 26, 2017 at 4:15pm. 

• 4300 block of W. Highland from January 29-30, 2017 between 2:30pm on the 
29th and 1:45pm on the 30th. 
 

About the Offenders: 
In two of the incidents, which occurred on the January 24 and January 26, 2017, 
three offenders were observed fleeing the residences. All three were described as 
being approximately 5'10" tall, weighing approximately 150 lbs., and wearing all 
black clothing. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of these crimes and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Make sure that all doors and windows are locked upon exiting your residence. 

• If possible, purchase and maintain a working alarm system. 

• If going out of town, notify only trusted family members or friends. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information  
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
 

JA-111995, JA-123256, JA-128416, JA-130933, JA-135540 
Reference: P17-N-033 


